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Playing cards and reminiscing at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

The ladies and gents at Lulworth House Residential Care Home enjoyed a mixture of fun things last week.

One of our gents refreshed his card playing skills and it brought back memories of being in the army as this was how he spent his

spare time.

We held birthday celebrations for our lovely Jane and some of our residents relaxed with a sensory session.

Some of our ladies have put their talents to use by making decorations for our James Bond morning (on Friday) where diamonds

will be worn! Watch this space...


